## **Bryant, Shellie**

From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 29, 2021 8:51 AM
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

**Subject:** Restricting private gathering sizes

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Friday, October 29, 2021 - 08:50 Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

==Your Message==

Service category: Bylaws & Policies

Account Number:

Subject: Restricting private gathering sizes

Message:

Mayor Clark and Council.

I am fully vaccinated and am having a hard time believing the restrictions on private gatherings that you are tying to pass. This is not your call to make. Gathering restrictions should be left to the Province. This is so far out of line. I am hoping that the majority of the Council members will change their minds and back away from this. This will not make more people get vaccinated it just punishes those of us that have been. In fact if this goes through I think that you will see people refuse any further vaccinations and I will be one of them.

Attachment:

==Your Details== First Name: Reg Last Name: Bloski

Email:

Confirm Email:

Neighbourhood where you live: Lawson Heights Phone Number: (306)

For internal use only: